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Comments: I am a supporter of the Lakota People's Law Project, and I would like to comment on the Rochford

Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project #67838. I understand that the land that would be used for this graphite

extraction is very near or includes land sacred to the Lakota People. There should at least be an Environmental

Impact Statement required for this project. There should also be a longer time period for public comment. I

oppose the Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project because it would destroy land used for thousands of

years by the Lakota People. We have already done much damage to the land and the Lakota People. Now that

we have some consciousness of the damage we have done, let us stop the taking and the destruction of land.

Thank you for listening.


